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Hot Weather Policy 
 
Rationale 
The South Australian Rifle Association 
(S.A.R.A.) recognises that competing 
and working in hot weather can 
potentially be hazardous to health and 
that we particularly have a duty of care 
to any employees. 
 
Accordingly, the following policy 
devised by S.A.R.A. applies to facilities 
and venues under S.A.R.A. control as 
from 13/02/2004. This policy applies to 
all members, administrators, officials, 
coaches, players and visitors of the 
S.A.R.A. 
 
Policy on hot weather 
The S.A.R.A. policy requires: 
 
• If the temperature forecast for the 

day of a shoot is 38°C or higher, 
then all official events will be 
cancelled. 

• The forecast temperature used will 
be that broadcast by ABC television 
during their evening (7:00pm) news 
service on the day prior to the 

scheduled event. 
• No outdoor range staff will be employed 

on these days. 
 
Non-compliance 
Non-compliance with this policy will result in 
disallowance of any results and disciplinary 
action being taken by the S.A.R.A. Council. 
Anyone wishing to discuss any aspect of 
this policy is invited to contact S.A.R.A. 
Executive Officer. Thank you for your 
cooperation. 
 
Policy review 
The policy on hot weather will be reviewed 
six (6) months after its introduction and 
then on an annual basis. This will ensure 
that the policy remains current and 
practical. 
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